
The Lynn Township Board held its regular meeting on November 9, 2022.  Present were officers’ Kalbfleisch, Ferrett, 

Drain, Miller and Budd.   Residents present were Ray and Jan Timmermans, Nancy Beaufait, Scott Cochran, Jason 

Koning and Kay Cumbow.  Guest present was Heather Stewart. 

 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kalbfleisch at 7:00 p.m. 

 

1. Motion by Drain, 2nd by Budd to adopt agenda as presented.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

2. Motion by Miller 2nd by Drain to approve minutes of October 12, 2022 as presented.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

Treasurer submitted Financial Report. 

Unfinished Business 

3. Motion by Drain, 2nd by Ferrett to approve Gardner Mowing for snow removal at the hall for the 2022 – 2023 

winter.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

     New Business 

4. Motion by Drain, 2nd by Miller to move forward with 2022-2023 Township Insurance with Burnham and 

Flower.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

5. Motion by Miller, 2nd by Budd to approve up to $600 for prepaid envelopes for treasurer to complete the 2023 

winter tax bill mailing and receipts.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

6. Motion by Budd 2nd by Drain to pay bills – check #10847 - 10875 All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

7. Motion by Drain 2nd by Miller to adjourn.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 p.m. by Supervisor Kalbfleisch 
 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Annette Ferrett 

Clerk 


